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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan received Her Excellency 
Dr. Shina Ansari, Vice President of the Islamic Republic of Iran and Head of the 
Department of Environment, who is on a working visit to the UAE. 

 

The meeting was held in the presence of His Highness Sheikh Mansour bin Zayed Al 
Nahyan, Vice President, Deputy Prime Minister, and Chairman of the Presidential 
Court. 

 

During the meeting, held at Qasr Al Rawdah in Al Ain, His Highness the President 
welcomed Her Excellency Dr Ansari, who conveyed the greetings of His Excellency Dr. 
Masoud Pezeshkian, President of the Islamic Republic of Iran, along with his wishes for 
the UAE’s continued progress and prosperity. 

 

His Highness extended his greetings to His Excellency President Pezeshkian, wishing 
Iran and its people continued growth and prosperity. 

 

The two sides discussed bilateral relations and ways to strengthen cooperation to 
serve mutual interests, particularly in economic, trade, and developmental fields, as 
well as other areas that promote sustainable development and economic growth in 
both nations. 

 

The meeting explored opportunities for collaboration between environmental 
organisations in the UAE and the Department of Environment in Iran, aiming to achieve 
shared objectives in preserving the environment and ensuring its sustainability for 
future generations. 

 

The discussion also covered a range of regional and international issues of mutual 
interest. 
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